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Janvary 9, 1991

Dear Isadore:

I'm very grateful to you for the volume you sent me and
the lovely note that accompanied it.

Warmest regards, and best wishes for a Happy Hanukah.

Sincerely,

MORTON L. MANDEL

Dr. Isadore Twersky
Harvard University
Center for Jewish Studies
6 Divinity Avenue
Cambridge, MA 02138
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REPORT ON MEETING WITH PROF. ISADORE TWERSKY

I met with Prof. Twerksy in Boston. This was my second meeting
with him since the last CIJE board meeting. I have been in
regular touch with him throughout because of his work with the
Mandel Institute.

Twersky is very much committed to the work of CIJE but is highly
critical of the pace of our work. He believes that we must show
results immediately, and results to him mean establishing lead
communities and demonstrating that there 1is going to be
significant funding available for Jewish education.

He was concerned about the elaborate mechanism we are developin
to deal with projects like *best practice." He believes tha
there is a great deal that is known right now and we ought to get
started. In some sense, he influenced the conversation that took
lace between Barry Holtz, Shulamith Elster and myself in New
York where we discussed some short-cuts for the best practice
_ pro{fct. He further elaborated on his idea of working with the
- :institutions that had demonstrated success or excellence.
. Therefore, he urges investment in lead schools as a stage before
. we see results from lead communities. I think that this matter
ggghélgg be considered. He made the same point at the meeting of
e " -

. As to funding, though he is encourn?ed by the announcements that

. ‘were made at the last meeting, particularly the MAF announcement

. == he believes that it is very important for the Jewish commun1t¥
to belfeve. that the foundations are qfing to make sfgnifican

contributions. Twersky is therefore emphasizing the -importance of

what HLZ has been arguing for all a1on?, some Kind of significant

‘%2:gggg$§:2t on January 16th of a large set aside by major

3:Twersky is. very much -oﬂﬁoard, is a gdod friend, and I will
. continue to remain in touch with him, both as a camper and
throygh his work with the Institute and the Academy.
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MEMORANDUM

TO: MR. STU NEIDUS
FROM: ANNETTE HOCHSTEIN
DATE: JANUARY 16, 1994
RE: ATTACHED N. FORM
Dear Stu,

Attached please find new consultant form for consulting services
of Prof. Isadore Twersky for the 1994 fiscal year.

In addition, attached you will find letter of agreement signed by
Prof. Fox on behalf of the Institute.

Hope the above is satisfactory.

Sinceri;%%ézﬁész::::zﬂ_

Annette

c.c.: Mr. Barry Reis





